
Announcements for Tuesday, March 3, 2020 

❖ Colors of Bartram is having a meeting TOMORROW MORNING at 8:40am in room 223. 

We have a lot to discuss, as well as officers for next year. 

 

❖ Auditions for this year's Prism concert will be held after school on Monday and Tuesday 

of next week.  We are looking for musical acts of any type.  The Prism Concert will be 

held on Thursday, March 28th at 7 p.m. in the Auditorium.   See Ms. Mattingly in the 

chorus room to sign up for an audition time. 

 

❖ Attention Seniors!   Do you need money for college expenses?  The BTHS Scholarship 

link has scholarship information and applications conveniently listed by month, 

according to their deadline.  Check them out before the deadlines come! 

There are several scholarships with up-coming deadlines offered only to Bartram Trail 

Seniors!   Check out these scholarships on the Scholarship website, or come to Guidance 

to pick up a hard copy. 

 

❖ Congratulations to the girls soccer team on their victory over Cypress Bay to win the 

STATE 7A SOCCER CHAMPIONSHIP! 

 

❖ Seniors, if you ordered Graduation Announcements listen up!  Herff Jones will be in the 

courtyard this Thursday and Friday to distribute Class of 2020 Announcements. 

 

❖ The Happily Ever After and Hugs Across the County clubs are partnering to collect 

children’s books through the month of MARCH for The Webster School and Crookshank 

Elementary right here in St. John’s County!  Children at these schools have access to 

little or NO books at all.  Books can be dropped off to the boxes with Mrs. Hastings, 

media center, room 925, or portable 13. 

 

❖ The Spanish Club is looking for OFFICERS for the 2020 – 2021 School Year. If you are 

interested in a leadership position with the Spanish Club, please come by Portable 11 

and get an application from Ms. Echt. You do not need to speak Spanish to be an officer, 

you only need to love Spanish! 

 


